Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, Amgylchedd a Materion Gwledig

National Assembly for Wales

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

Lord Teverson Chair, EU Energy and Environment Sub-Committee

6 December 2017

Dear Robin,

Meeting with the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

Thank you for agreeing to meet members of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee on 6 December to discuss issues related to the decision to leave the European Union.

Unfortunately our Plenary Business on that day meant that Members were unable to travel to London, and we had to send our apologies for the meeting, regrettably we found out about this at a very late hour.

I hope we can rearrange these discussions at a convenient date in the New Year.

Once again, I apologise for having to cancel the meeting at short notice.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Hedges AM

Mile lledges

Chair of Climate Change, Rural Affairs and Environment Committee



